
wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ²ŜŜƪ ŀǘ {ǳƴƴȅŬŜƭŘǎΗ 
уǘƘ ǘƻ мнǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 

Dear Pupils, Parents and Friends, 

Next week will be rather special as it is ôRE Week at Sunnyfields. Every class will have the 

opportunity to learn about places of worship in order to enhance their learning  and 

understanding  about the different world faiths that  are followed , their traditions and 

their heritage.  

Ay Sunnyfields, we believe that it is important to help children show respect towards 

others and religious beliefs. This Half termõs assemblies have focused on the theme of 

ôToleranceõ, culminating in an opportunity for all children in years 1 to 6 to visit a place of 

worship.  

As the trip will form part of the weekõs RE lesson, we will ask parents to be supportive, 

Individual letters with details of the trips will follow.  

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ фǘƘ CŜō   ¸ŜŀǊ м ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ фǘƘ CŜō   ¸ŜŀǊ н ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ ²Ŝǎǘ IŜƴŘƻƴ aƻǎǉǳŜ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ млǘƘ CŜō  ¸ŜŀǊ р ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ IŜƴŘƻƴ wŜŦƻǊƳ {ȅƴŀƎƻƎǳŜ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ммǘƘ CŜō   ¸ŜŀǊ о ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ .ǊŜƴǘ {ƛƪƘ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ммǘƘ CŜō   ¸ŜŀǊ с ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ мнǘƘ CŜō   ¸ŜŀǊ п ǿƛƭƭ Ǿƛǎƛǘ .!t{ {ƘǊƛ {ǿŀƳƛƴŀǊŀȅŀƴ aŀƴŘƛǊ  

LŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǾƛǎƛǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ 

ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƪƴƻǿ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜƭȅΦ 
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hƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ƙŀǎ ƪƛƴŘƭȅ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŦƻƻŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƴŜǎŜ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ƛƴƎǊŜŘƛŜƴǘǎ 

ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜƎƎǎΣ ƅƻǳǊΣ ŎƻŎƻƴǳǘ ƳƛƭƪΣ ǎǳƎŀǊ ŀƴŘ ǘŀǇƛƻŎŀ ƅƻǳǊΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ǘŜƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ 

ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŜŀŎƘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŦƻƻŘǎΦ 

 



Dear Parents,  
I would like to invite for coffee and biscuits  next Monday  morning  in the hall at 8.50am.  I would 
like to discuss the Ethos of Sunnyfields School and answer any questions that you may have.  
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Headteacher  


